
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Thursday, March 17, 2011 3:52 PM 
'Amanda Trujillo' 
RE: C-141 submittals 

Amanda, 

I can work with this, but I have some questions. 

On the Koonunga Hills Pipeline release, this is probably a cut & paste or template error, but on the C-141, under Cause, 
you have listed that the release was held inside a lined berm. As I understand from the rest of the information, this was 
a cumulative 75 bbl release coming from 22 release points over a 7 mile stretch of pipeline. Please resubmit a corrected 
copy. ! 

Where does this line begin and terminate? 

Has BLM requested Yates to provide notification of releases on Fed properties? 

When submitting C-141s, you have listed after the site ranking, "Based on site ground water quality and,enclosed 
analytical results." Could you explain what you are referring to with this statement? 

With the two releases on the Koonunga Hill BGX Fed #1 site, there was 5 bbls unaccounted for with each release. The C-
141 for the 2/10/11 release indicates the gravel was replaced. Was the liner integrity checked? If it was,: please send an 
addendum to the C-141 stating the condition of the liner and what the suspected or known 10 bbl loss pf fluid would be 
attributed to. 

Thanks, 

MIKE B HATCH E l l 
NMOCD District 2 
1301 W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 
S75-748-1283 Ext. 108 
575-626-08S7 
mike. bratchcr(2j).statc .nm.us 

From: Amanda Trujillo rmailto:atru1illo@yatespetroleum.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 4:02 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: C-141 submittals 

Mike; 

Attached are the C-141s plus a few more. Would you rather have me send these in separate emails for your 
documentation supposes? J 

• OhKay SWD #3 Release date 2/17/11 

1 



• Konnunga Hills BGX Fed #1 Release dates (2 releases) 2/7/11 and 2/10/11 
1. I am requesting closure on the Koonunga Hill spills. Attached are two Initial/Final C-141s. Both 

releases occurred in a lined berm 
2. There are is an additional C-141 for the pipeline 

• Saguaro AGS #4 Reported 2/7/11 
• Osprey BPS St #1-H Reported 2/4/11 

1. I am requesting closure on the Osprey#l-H spills. Attached are two Initial/Final C-141s. Both 
releases occurred in a lined berm 

/Amanda N. Truj i l lo 
Environmental Scientist 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office 575-748-4310 ; 
Cell 575-703-6537 
Email atruiillo@yatespetroleum.com 

Original Message 
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD ("mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us1 
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 10:28 AM 
To: Amanda Trujillo 
Subject: C-141 submittals 

Amanda, 

I guess this is my day to bug you. I am checking on C-141 Initial Report for the following reported releases: 

• OhKaySWD#3 Release date 2/17/11 

• Konnunga Hills BGX Fed #1 Release dates (2 releases) 2/7/11 and 2/10/11 
• Saguaro AGS #4 Reported 2/7/11 
• Osprey BPS St #1-H Reported 2/4/11 

Thanks, 

Hike, fcmtchzr 

NMOCD DISTRICT 2 
1301 W. GRAND AVE. 
ARTESIA, NM 88210 \ 
575-748-1283 EXT.108 ; 
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us 
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